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Dear Ms Cottier,  

 

Availability of NHDC data - Letter to Inspector  
 
I refer to your letter of 19 January addressed to Mr Simon Berkeley about data 
availability from NHDC through the www.data.gov.uk website.   
 
We have investigated the availability of data for North Hertfordshire both through the 
Council’s own website and the data.gov.uk website.   
 
The data.gov.uk website does not host data files, it only provides the links to the 
Council’s own website.  It would appear that the links may have broken to the 
Council’s website, but when we checked with data.gov.uk, they were all working.  
The Council is not aware of any problems with the NHDC website during the period 
specified in your letter.   
 
All of the data and evidence that has been prepared in support of the Local Plan has 
been on the website since the submission of the Local Plan to the Secretary of State 
last year.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Clare Skeels 

Senior Planning Officer 


